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Stephan Wirz to join VIG Re Board of Directors 

 

29 April 2021 

The Supervisory Board of VIG Re unanimously elected Stephan Wirz (59) as a member of the VIG Re Board 

of Directors with effect of May 1, 2021 on its meeting of April 22, 2021. Mr. Wirz will be responsible for 

assumed Property & Casualty as well as Life & Health reinsurance business.  

"Stephan has a longstanding track record in building a strong client proposition based on technical sound 

underwriting and leading multicultural teams,” stated Martin Hartmann, CEO and Chairman of the Board of 

Directors of VIG Re. “l see him as a perfect fit to the business culture of the Company, and am looking 

forward to lead the Company together with him into the next phase of its strategic development.”  

„I am joining VIG Re as a company that has been continuously growing its franchise on the European 

reinsurance market during its existence of 12 years. I believe in its strong business model built on long term 

partnerships and consistent underwriting as it will allow us to further grow our business in our current and 

prospect markets,” adds Stephan Wirz. 

About VIG Re 

VIG Re is a member of the Vienna Insurance Group. The reinsurance company operating today from Prague, 

Frankfurt a. M. and Paris has been established and started its business in 2008. VIG Re received an “A+” 

rating with a stable outlook from Standard & Poor’s in the same year, and continuously reconfirmed, most 

recently confirmed on 15 October 2020. 

 VIG Re pursues a conservative investment strategy and reserving policy. The successful execution of its 

strategy is reflected in the steadily underwriting performance and financial results and rising number of 

clients, with 522 companies in 39 countries as at January 2021. 

Disclaimer 

This media release contains forward-looking statements that are based on current assumptions and 

forecasts of the management of VIG Re. Known and unknown risks, uncertainties and other factors could 

lead to material differences between the forward-looking statements given here and the actual 

development, in particular the results, financial statements, or to make them conform to future events or 

developments. 

 

For more enquiries, please contact:  

VIG RE zajišťovna, a.s. 

Helena Liskova, Communication and Marketing Officer 

E-mail:  h.liskova@vig-re.com    

Tel.   +420  604 299 057   

 

This press release can also be found at http://www.vig-re.com 
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